[bookmark: _GoBack]ASC Meeting Minutes  April 10, 2017
In attendance: David Lekashman, Mike Barnes, Jennie Moon, Bryan Rice,   Dave Watt, Maurice Gomez, James Murray, Sam Kao, Darcy Wheeler, Jon Pecson, Ian Kennedy, Elly Sims, Barry Simino, Vince San Nicolas, Eugene Demmeler

Meeting to order at 7:40 pm
1.  Meeting minutes approved for last meeting vote was unanimous.
2.  Several items for the construction of futsal courts near hornet field.  US Soccer may help with the funding.  The San Jose Earthquakes have expressed an interest in using the courts as a showcase.  The ARPD and the Boys and Girls club of Alameda are all supportive of the futsal court project and interested in access to the futsal courts once completed.
3.  The location of a container has been approved by the city of Alameda
4.  The Soccer club can pay for a dumpster to clean up the futsal court site, and will put up a banner for the contractor that helped clean up the site.
5. Three Rivers Soccer has donated one week of soccer camp to the club.  Board to determine who will be able to use this.  One was suggestions are a raffle, or a random drawing.  
6.  Team Snap has a staff page for the club.  ASC staff members can use this page to communicate.
7.  Teamsnap has proposed doing the recreational program in the fall.  Board to review this idea.
8. Referee coordinator has reported that we have 26 new referees.  An account has been created to pay referees that have not been paid for 45 days after their pay request.
9. The director of coaching reports that 35 coaches have received the NSCAA diploma for 7v7,9v9,11v11. The club will have a second course over the summer time TBD.
10.  The board discussed the transitions between recreational soccer and competitive.  It was mentioned that kids should be encouraged to transition in both directions, depending on their ability/commitment to soccer.
11.  The board is continuing to develop a club philosophy with direction of the DOC.
12.  Alameda Soccer has a facebook page,  families are encouraged to like it.
13.  Mark Clement passed away, he was involved with the club in previous years, the board recognized his past contributions to the club.
14.  Budget report has shown the club has a positive cash flow.
15.  The recreational trainer from challenger has still not arrived in Alameda.
16.  Tryouts for kids 2003 and older to be May 22-23.

Meeting adjourned 9:35
David Lekashman
Secretary
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